Recreation Center Committee

RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES
Thursday, January 7, 2010
Buckeye Recreation Center - 9:00 AM

L. Call to Order — Chairman Mr, Pfoh! catled to order the regular meeting of the
Recreation Advisory committee at 9:00am at the Buckeye Recreation Center.
Present were Chairman Mr. Pfohl, and Advisory Committee Members, M.
Piquet, Mr. Smoot, and Mr. Brooks; Mr. Jelinski, Parks and Recreation Director,
was also present.

Il Approval of Minutes — Minutes were looked over from the previous neeting.

IIl.  Recreation Report -

A. December Recreation Report — There were a total of 1,883 daily visits
to Buckeye Recreation Center for the month of December 2009, Ninety
four (94) Family/Individual Annual Passes were sold/renewed in
December 2009. There were six (6) resident individual passes, eighty
seven (87) resident family passes, one (1) nonresident individual pass,
zero (0) personal training pass, and zero (0) tennis ball machine passes
sold for the month of December.

During the month of December the Buckeye Recreation Center held
various fifness classes and recreation programs. One of the highlights for
the month of December was the Family Friendly New Year’s Eve Party
held on December 31, 2009. Around 100 people attended the event which
included dinner, a bounce house, music, and games. Other big events
included breakfast with Ms, Claus and a Yule Log Bonfire. The group
fitness classes were well attended for the month of December.

B. Outdoor Recreation Report - Mr. Jelinski updated the Recreation
Committee on the sledding hill. Mr. Jelinski said the turnout has been
good at the sledding hill. A discussion followed about sledding across the
street and the possibility of building a launch pad. It was also noted that
the Christmas lights were not working properly at the sledding hill,

IV,  Additional Business —

A. 2010 Spring/Summer Recreation Program Overview — Brie Young,
Program Coordinator, gave the Recreation Committee an overview of
programs that will be offered from March through September. A discussion
followed about the programs and the best times of the year to hold events.
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B. 2010 Spring/Summer Fitness Program Overview - Daniel Scagnelli,
Fitness and Wellness Coordinator, presented programs and fitness classes that
will be offered from March through September.,

V. Speak Out Session - A discussion was had about the best way to distribute the

program guide. A discussion was also had about additional ways to market
programs and events, such as rack cards.

Respectfully submitted,

Eric Jelinski




